SERAMPORE COLLEGE
NOTICE

This is for the information of all concerned that the classes of the Diploma in Youth
Development (DYD) scheduled on Tuesdays and Fridays will remain suspended until
further notice. However, the outdoor activities, already planed will be executed as per
schedule. Regarding outdoor activities enrolled students of DYD-Il are asked to be in

touch with the Co-Ordinator of the course.
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